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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

The reason I am for the reform of the fire service because I have been a firefighter for 29 years and in my
experience you need 7 on the fire ground or at least to know that another truck 1s on route. This 1s about
Firefighter safety and OH&S because if you are at a call for an extended period, with exposure to all sorts of
dangers, it is extremely precaurious.

The Volunteers provide a magnificent service, but to constraints beyond their control, are not always
available to respond therefore no back up, which means further property loss and therefore increased cost.
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